ST MARY'S

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been very lucky to receive free tickets for the children in Year 5 to go and
watch a professional basketball match on Sunday 5th March. This is a great
opportunity for the children and will ensure they are meeting one of the 33 experiences
of St Marys.

The basketball match will be at Eston Arena, Eston Leisure Centre, Normanby Road,
TS6 9AE. We are asking for the children to be dropped off at the Arena at 1:30PM
and pick the children up at 4:45PM. Myself and other members of staff will be there
to meet the children and take them into the sports event.

This event is completely free of charge, however if children want to bring some money
to get a drink/snack, we are asking that they bring no more than £3. This will be the
children’s responsibility to look after on the day.

This will be an amazing opportunity for our children and we can't wait to take the
children to this event. Please can you consent via arbor for your child to be able to go.
Please can this be done by Friday 3rd March so that we can organise staffing.

Kind regards,

Mr MclIntyre
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